
The Mountain Lakes Police Department recommends the following procedures

Morning drop-off and Afternoon pick-up

All vehicles enter Laurel Hill Road from Martin's Lane and travel south on Laurel to the School.

All vehicles turn left onto Tower Hill Road when exiting the school driveway.

Buses may drop off in school driveway, but they must pick up at Island Beach.

Numbered parking spaces are for Craig employees only.

Visitor parking is for up to one hour. If you are staying at the school longer, please park across the street
at the beach.

Tower Hill Road is off limits on both sides of the street for parking, stopping and standing.

Laurel Hill Road is off limits for parking, stopping and standing.

Due to the congestion of the parking lot, we ask that you do not leave your car unattended.

Please make every effort to keep the car line moving.

Please continue using Martin's Lane traffic pattern. Tower Hill Road is a one-way (out) between 2:20 PM
and 3:20 PM. This is enforced by the Mountain Lakes Police Department.

Please do not line up for pick-up before 2:50 PM. (If you are early, please park across the street
at the beach while waiting.)

Please do not block our neighbor's driveways.

Please Note:
Our driveway/parking is ONE WAY ONLY


